To Whom It May Concern

Please stop sending our cattle to be slaughter in foreign countries.

Our cattle are treated poorly and terrorised by butchers.

It is not a clean cut. Many traditions force cows to be killed slowly.How would you feel if
your neck was cut a centimetre at a time. Our cows are put in trauma for hours and even days.
This is not the human thing to do. Where has our compassion gone to protect mother

nature. It is not fair and just horrible to hear that we send our beautiful cattle to be killed by
other foreigners. We should keep our cattle in Australia.

Please, our government must inforce a law to stop sending our cows to be slaughtered in
foreign countries legally.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Amanda Sharma



